
From: Pat Glaab <   
Sent: Thursday, September 24, 2020 8:36 AM 
To:  CIV <  
Subject: [Non-DoD Source] Re: SM-3 RECORDS 
 

 
 



 
 

 



 

 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPad 

, these are the screen shots for the SM-3. I think they are self explanatory, call me if not. Pat 
 
>> On Sep 18, 2020, at 12:13 PM,  CIV <  wrote: 
> Pat 
>  
> Please provide the following in support of the USCG/NTSB investigation of 
> SM-3 barge grounding 
>  
> - Barge Deck Log for Bristol Bay summer 2020 operational period 
> - Construction timeline from purchase date to movement date  
> - Barge movement timeline from purchase date to casualty date 
> - Method of barge movement  
>  
> You should have received an email invite from NTSB for a phone interview on 
> Wed 9/23 at 11 AKDT. If not, please let me know. 
>  
> Thank you 
>  
>  
> Senior Investigating Officer 
> Sector Anchorage 
 
 




